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1st December 2023 
Christmas Jumper Day – Friday 8th December 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
We will be holding our annual Christmas Jumper Day this year on Friday 8th December. This 
will help us to raise funds for our ‘No Child Without’ charity.  Students can wear a wacky 
Christmas jumper along with the remainder of their school uniform on this day, replacing 
their blazer with a Christmas Jumper. 
 
We are asking for a donation or any other spare change from all participating members of 
the school community and I would be grateful if your young person would like to get 
involved. 
   
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your anticipated support 
of this very worthy cause. 
  
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss E Danaher 
Deputy Head of Griffin 
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